Phyllis Corbiere

=
From: Sheila Kitz
Sent: November-07-13 4:32 PM
To: Phyllis Corbiere
Subject: FW: Cottage Break Ins Laurier Lake

Sheila Kitz, CLGM

Chief Administrative Officer
County of St. Paul No. 19

5015 - 49 Avenue

St Paul, AR ToA 344

Oﬁ‘ice: 780-645-3301 ext 208
Cell:  780-614-5814

From: Georgann Hancock [mailto:gd.hancock@telus.net]
Sent: October-30-13 3:02 PM

To: Sheila Kitz

Subject: Re: Cottage Break Ins Laurier Lake

Thank you for your reply. | apologize for taking so long to get back to you.

| contacted the secretary of one of the beach associations and one or two others that live at Laurier year round.
Everyone is interested in a meeting but it is difficult to get people together at this tome of year.

| have not contacted Orest Sereda,but will do that this week. It would be helpful if we could set up a better
communication system with the cottage owners. If we knew what to watch for it may be possible to deal with the issues

sooner. Thank you again.

Georgann Hancock

On 2013-10-18, at 11:29 AM, Sheila Kitz <skitz@county.stpaul.ab.ca> wrote:

Hi Georgann — Thanks for bringing this to my attention. |

I will be in contact with the RCMP to see what steps can be taken in that area. Also | might refer you to
the Rural Crime Watch group in our area. The President is Orest Sereda his number is 780-724-

3735. Maybe we could arrange a meeting for the lot owners in the area at some point — | would be
looking to hear from you when would be a good time and what location would make sense for such a

meeting.

Please feel free to call me if you would like to discuss options and strategies for moving ahead to help
stop this crime wave in your community.

Sheila Kitz, CLGM




Chief Administrative Officer
County of St. Paul No. 19

5015 - 49 Avenue

St. Paul, AB ToA 344

Office: 780-645-3301 ext 208
Cell:  780-614-5814

From: Georgann Hancock [mailto:gd.hancock@telus.net]
Sent: October-17-13 6:06 PM

To: Sheila Kitz

Subject: Cottage Break Ins Laurier Lake

Hello:

Our cottage at Laurier Lake has been broken into three times in the last three years. The result this past
year was $15,000.00 dollars in stolen goods and property damage. We have installed a security
system. One week ago more properties around the lake were broken into.

My understanding is that the County is responsible for providing policing services in this area. What is
being done to deal with this situation? The cottage owners in this area are becoming more and more
concerned as to it does not appear that anyone is being held accountable.

| look forward to your response.

Georgann and David Hancock
16 Coloniale Gate

Beaumont Alberta

T4X IN1

Phone: 780 929 3645




